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August 28, 2017 
Dear Parents, 

The Wooster High School Marching Band and Orchestra will travel to Boston, Massachusetts 
from March 24th through 28th, 2018. A trip such as this is a fabulous opportunity for our 
students. We are pleased that your son or daughter will take part. 

Our trip will include these exciting opportunities: 

• Marching Band performance at historic Quincy Market. 
• String Orchestra master class with Boston Symphony Orchestra musician at Symphony Hall. 
• Attend concert by the Boston Symphony Orchestra at Symphony Hall.  
• John F. Kennedy Library & Museum 
• New England Aquarium 
• Guided walking tour of the Freedom Trail. 
• USS Constitution. 
• Duck Boat Tour. 
• Prudential Skywalk. 
• Boston Harbor Dinner Cruise. 

The cost of the trip will be $675. It is possible that this amount could fluctuate between 
$10-25 as more details of the trip become evident and transportation costs are finalized*. This 
would effect the final payment. One important purpose of this letter is to inform you of the 
need for a $150 non-refundable deposit due on September 22 from every student. The entire 
payment schedule is as follows: 

September 20  $150.00  Deposit (non-refundable) 
November 15  $250.00  2nd Payment 
February 6  *$275.00  3rd Payment (or balance*) 

Checks should be made payable to :  “WHS Music Parents” 

Students who have money in their accounts from last year’s sales may wish to use this money 
for the deposit (and/or other payments). When making your payment, please sign and return 
the slip that indicates the amount due. Balances are also posted in the music room. 

We will have the following fundraisers so that each student can raise money for their trip: 

• Apparel Fundraiser (soon… for Nov. payment) • Pancake Breakfast (December) 
• Citrus Sale (January)    • Any funds from last year’s sales 

More information will follow concerning the trip, including a complete handbook with 
expectations, itinerary and other helpful information. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Dan Adams 
Diane Adams 
Doug Bennett 

PS - We have room for chaperones.  If you’re interested, let us know.
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